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Technology 

This week, the Technology Department expanded the use of 

student ID cards. These helpful 3rd graders will be using their 

id cards to scan in the library and cafeteria in addition to the 

bus riders who already use it to get on and off the bus.  IT 

will be checking in with the class throughout the month of 

May.  

 

Teaching and Learning 

Littleton Elementary School District’s 11th Annual Art Show. The District’s annual Art Show Reception was held 

at the Avondale Civic Center library on Wednesday, April 26th.  Student art work from all seven schools was on 

display. The amount of art work displayed as well as the quality is more impressive each year The event was well 

attended by parents, students, Littleton School Board Members, staff members, as well as community 

members. The judges made selections of pieces to be honored as grade level and school level winners. The District 

will also be purchasing several pieces of the winning art. The art will be framed and displayed at the District Office.   

Exceptional Student Services 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

The Exceptional Student Services Department hosted a workshop by Nathan 

Levy, the author of Stories With Holes. We had a turnout of 20 staff members at 

the workshop for staff, with Collier representing half of the participants. For the 

last gifted parent night, Nathan Levy shared some strategies with parents to 

support the gifted learner at home.  
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Administrative Assistants 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In honor of Administrative Professionals Day, ATeam (Administrative Assistants to the Executive Team) planned 

and sponsored a luncheon for all assistants in the District. The event is one more example of our staff commitment 

at all levels of the organization to be leaders in caring and to support our guiding principles by recognizing people 

and programs for their excellence. 

 


